
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders.  

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our virtual spirit week last week. We had a terrific 

time and are looking forward to more virtual spirit events this spring! 

 

As most of you know by now, the governor has extended the current school closure through the 

end of this school year. While we are disappointed, we understand and agree that student and 

staff safety are a top priority. I want you to know that we here at JMS are committed to 

continuing to provide the highest quality education possible. Please encourage your student to 

log in everyday and continue completing assignments. Your teachers are there if you need them 

so don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

The state gave some new guidance on grades and grading late last week. Once I have some 

detailed information on how this might affect our students at JMS, I will communicate that with 

you.  

 

Dr. Styers is doing a Meaningful Photo Challenge for this week’s Mindfulness Monday. Make 

sure to check out her Canvas page for details.  

 

Don’t forget to order your yearbook. They are for sale for $15 at www.strawbridge.net! The 

code has changed slightly from what we previously sent out. Use code yb100871. Orders will 

be accepted until May 15. 

 

We still miss you and can’t wait to have you all back in the building! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.strawbridge.net%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cvernont%40gcsnc.com%7C1e1dc8c898f84ee8acf208d7e21e49fe%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C637226492103431920&sdata=e6%2F8%2Bo8w9IqzveHTf4xE2HZ7C%2Bj6hgABdYs8maoC9kU%3D&reserved=0

